COMMUNICATION C16
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Engin Gul

Sent: Sunday, February 13, 2022 1:21 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 3812 Major Mackenzie Dr. Zoning By-law amendmetn

Hello,

As a resident in the area, | am opposed to the by-law change. | am not clear what the current by-law allows for
development but adding such a massive complex into the area will put significant pressure on the existing
infrastructure which barely is able to support the existing developments.

So, my vote is a NO.

Thanks,
Engin


ferranta
Public Mtg


